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GLEN	ROCK	OFFICALS	PREPARE	FOR	FUTURE	
Make	Provisions	Now	for	Improvement	of	Rock	Road	and	Elimination	of	
Grade	Crossings	–	Set	New	Street	Lines	in	Center	of	Town	
	
Looking	to	that	point	in	the	future	when	Glen	Rock	hopes	to	eliminate	
the	two	grade	crossings	in	the	center	of	town	Borough	Engineer	Frank	
M.	Evans	is	preparing	an	ordinance	to	further	establish	the	width	of	the	
Erie	Railroad	and	extending	some	400	feet	west.	
	
The	borough	fathers	are	not	anticipating	any	immediate	movement	for	
the	construction	of	underpasses	but	believe	that	the	initial	step	toward	
acquiring	the	land	that	will	be	necessary	should	be	taken	now	when	
there	are	no	buildings	on	the	northerly	side	of	Rock	Road.		Thus	when	
the	time	does	arrive	when	funds	are	available	for	the	improvement	the	
borough	will	not	be	put	to	the	great	expense	of	acquiring	property	on	
which	buildings	must	be	removed.	
	
Progressive	citizens	of	the	community	will	be	heartily	in	accord	with	the	
movement.		It	is	a	distinct	display	of	vision	which	at	some	future	time	
will	mean	a	great	saving	to	the	community.	
	
While	Glen	Rock	is	not	expecting	to	proceed	with	the	construction	of	
underpasses	to	eliminate	the	dangerous	railroad	crossings	nevertheless	
it	is	prepared.		Plans	and	sketches	have	already	been	drawn	and	are	
ready	when	the	time	comes.	
	
	


